TO: RESIDENTS OF PEEKSKILL HOUSING AUTHORITY (PHA)
FROM: MANAGEMENT
DATE: DECEMBER 9, 2020

SUBJECT: EVICTION MORATORIUM

Dear Tenant:

The rent eviction moratorium scheduled to end on December 31, 2020 has not been
extended. Therefore, you are still responsible to pay all outstanding rent.

This notice is to remind you that Peekskill Housing Authority (PHA) can offer you the
opportunity to discuss repayment terms if you are:

behind on your rent

behind on an existing PHA repayment agreement

unable to pay your rent due to hardship

had a decrease in your household income that has not been reported

If you need assistance with paying your outstanding rent, please contact the Department
of Social Services, Peekskill District Office in person at 750 Washington Street and
complete an application.

For assistance you may also call:
e The Bridge Fund of Westchester (914) 949-8146
e Peekskill Preservation Center (914) 734-8928
e  Westchester Community Opportunity Program, Inc. (WestCOP) (914) 739-1454
e Peekskill Community Action Partnership (PCAP) (914) 739-1454

If PHA can assist you in any way, please contact Ms. Beard, Tenant Relations Assistant
at (914) 739-1700. This is NOT an attempt to terminate your lease or evict, but an offer
by PHA to ensure that you stay housed as you repay your balance.

This does not change any prior lease termination notices or court proceedings you may
already have with the PHA.

Thank you for your anticipated immediate attention.



